
Safer Sports Technologies, LLC
Full One Year Warranty

Safer Sports Technologies, LLC (SST Baseball) provides a full one year warranty for the adhesive
backed padding attached to the inside of your performance head guards.  If a defect or malfunction in
the adhesive backed padding appears within the first year, SST Baseball will provide, at your choice,
either free replacement and repair of the padding on your existing performance head guards or a credit
of the original purchase price to be used toward new SST Baseball products.

Coverage is effective through the first full year after the original date of purchase.  Coverage does not
apply if guard has been hit or struck by a batted ball or other object while being worn to protect the
head.  This warranty does not cover damage or defect to the hardened carbon fiber shell of the guard.

It is recommended that consumers contact SST Baseball immediately if defect or malfunction is found
in the adhesive backed padding.  Do not continue to use the performance head guards for protection.
SST Baseball is not liable for any damage or costs relating to damage if head guards are worn with
defective padding.

How to Get Service:  Contact SST Baseball at 470-238-9778 to speak with a customer service
representative.  Or e-mail staff@sstcomposites.com with ‘Warranty Coverage’ in the subject line.
SST Baseball will cover cost of shipping and the repair or replacement of the adhesive backed padding.
SST Baseball will not replace or repair your existing head guards.

This warranty gives you specific legal rights, and you may also have other rights which vary from state
to state.


